
 
Sent: Tuesday, 12 February 2008 4:18 PM 

To: Grocery Prices Inquiry 
Subject: Public Submission to ACCC Grocery Inquiry by John Wain on 12.2.08 

The enquiry should examine (1) why the price of e.g. milk and bread rise for very good 
reasons because of the drought but never seem to go back to the earlier price when the 
drought ends;  
and (2) why the price of Alaskan Salmon (for one example) was about $7 per can when the 
exchange rate was about 50 to the $US and still remains at about $7 when the exchange rate 
is about 90. 
 
Do we ever get prices reduced? 
 


